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May 17, 2024
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brad.sperling@prrd.bc.ca

RE: Wonowon Transfer Station
Dear Mr. Sperling,

I am contacting you today as | have heard from Angela Kim, owner of the Petro-
Canada in Wonowon regarding her concerns with the cardboard collection in
the area.

Ms. Kim has stated that the Wonowon Transfer Station is no longer accepting
cardboard and she is now required to take it to the next closest location which is
in Fort St. John. This is quite some distance to drive and very inconvenient to
take the amount of cardboard they obtain and deliver as often as required.

As Member of Parliament for Prince George-Peace River-Northern Rockies, | am
requesting that you look into the situation at the Wonowon Transfer Station
and its ability to collect cardboard.

Thank you for looking into this matter.

Sincerely,

Bob Zimmer
Member of Parliament
Prince George-Peace River-Northern Rockies



